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 Postponement of USI UNESCO Chair Summer School 2020 in Indonesia  
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
As you know, in the past weeks, more and more countries had to impose restrictions on 
travel and public meetings, in order to prevent the spread of the Coronavirus.  
 
In view of this, in order to fully care for your health and safety, and to avoid uncertainties, the 
UNESCO Chair in ICT to develop and promote sustainable tourism in World Heritage Sites 
together with the Trisakti School of Tourism have decided to postpone the Summer School. 
It was initially planned on the 16th - 23th August 2020, it will take place instead on the 16th - 
23th August 2021.  
 
Meanwhile, you could access a dedicated page in our website, with several eLearning 
opportunities: http://www.unescochair.usi.ch/elearning-for-tourism-in-the-time-of-coronavirus 
 
Thank you for your attention and understanding. Shall you have any question, please don’t 
hesitate to contact Ms. Puspita Ayu Permatasari: <puspita.ayu.permatasari@usi.ch>.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 

 
Prof. Lorenzo Cantoni, PhD 
(Chair-holder) 
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